
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Asbestos Monitoring Waiver for

RANCH COUNTY WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT

Our water system has been granted a waiver for asbestos sampling. As our customers, you have the right
to know why we are not sampling for asbestos.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of
regular monitoring are an indicator that the drinking water has or has not met health standards. We will
not conduct monitoring for asbestos because we have been granted a waiver by DEQ. This waiver is
based on our certification that there is no asbestos concrete pipe in the distribution system.

For more information, please contact Jerry Southwood, PO Box 1865, Bigfork, MT 59911-1865

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or
mail.

This notice is being sent to you by RANCH COUNTY WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT.
PWSID: MT0003076

Date and Method Distributed: Insert to monthly bill (April 2021) and posted online at:
http://ranchhoa.org/water-district.html

Date signed copy sent to DEQ/PWS: April 6, 2021

http://ranchhoa.org/water-district.html

